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State of New Mexico
Office of the Governor

Bill Richardson

Governor

Dear New Mexico Educator,

It is my pleasure to provide this letter of introduction for Vanessa Alexander, State
Coordinator for the “Kasey Says” Program. I learned of this program and its merits
through my truancy initiative in New Mexico schools.

This program was begun in Sandoval County and has had €Nnormous success in promoting
reading skills, school bus safety, elimination of bullying and numerous other issues. It has
been enthusiastically received in other states and we believe this program might be
beneficial to your school.

Please feel free to discuss the needs of your school with Ms Alexander.

As one example, the “Kasey Says” Program was very successful in one of the Sandoval
County elementary schools in completely alleviating a problem with bullying. In other
schools, students compete for the opportunity to read to Kasey. The program also has a
component that teaches Halloween safety, which might be of interest to your school in
the future.

This program has been very successful in the schools that have adopted it, and the state
will be acquiring more golden retrievers in order to expand the program.

Sincerely,
LY

Bill Richardson
-Governor
BR/bh





